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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
METROPOLITAN SCHOOL DISTRICT OF MARTINSVILLE  

RECOMMENDATION OF A PUBLIC-PRIVATE AGREEMENT FOR NEW 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL AND ATHLETIC FACILITY (NATATORIUM) 

PROJECTS 
 
Notice is hereby given that the School Board of the Metropolitan School District of 
Martinsville, whose address is 389 East Jackson Street, Martinsville, Indiana  46151 
(“Central Education Center”), phone number (765) 342-6641, will conduct a public hearing 
in accordance with Indiana Code § 5-23-5, on Thursday, December 19, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. 
local time at the Central Education Center, on a recommendation to award a public-private 
agreement to provide for the development, construction, operation, and/or transfer of MSD 
Martinsville’s proposed new Elementary School and separate New Athletic Facility 
(Natatorium) along with related facilities and infrastructure (the “Project(s)”).  Any 
member of the public wishing to address the Board on this matter will be welcome to do 
so at such hearing. The proposals and an explanation of the basis upon which the 
recommendation is being made are available for public inspection and copying at the 
Central Education Central during regular business hours. 
 

Dated this 4rd day of December, 2024.  
METROPOLITAN SCHOOL DISTRICT OF MARTINSVILLE, INDIANA 

 
 
 


